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CAPIC Serves as Gold Sponsor at the Virtual Canadian Immigrant Fair, 
Immigration Consultants Hold Free Immigration Clinic 
 

April 14, 2021 – The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants 

(“CAPIC”) is pleased to announce its participation in a free immigration clinic at the 

Virtual Canadian Immigrant Fair, Ontario region, on April 15, 2021. As a gold sponsor of 

the event, CAPIC members will be available to offer free professional advice to the 

public as part of the free immigration clinic.  

Access to affordable professional immigration advice remains a significant challenge for 

some prospective immigrants and citizens. As an organization, CAPIC is committed to 

advocating for affordable access to justice. 

Those seeking Canadian immigration and citizenship advice are encourage to visit 

CAPIC’s virtual booth for a free consultation. 

 
About CAPIC 
 
The Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC) is the 
professional organization representing the interests of Canadian immigration and 
citizenship consultants. The organization advocates for competency, ethical conduct, 
and consumer protection in the immigration consulting industry. 
 

CAPIC’s mission is to lead, connect, protect, and develop the profession, serving the 
best interests of its members. CAPIC has more than 3300 members and is the only 
association recognized by the Government of Canada as the voice of Canadian 
immigration and citizenship consultants. 
 

For more information about CAPIC and its services, please visit www.capic.ca or 
contact communications@capica.ca. 
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